October 1, 2019
Professor Ari Kuncoro, Ph.D.
Dean of Faculty of Economics and Business University of Indonesia
Dekanat Building UI campus Depok, Indonesia
Dear Professor Kuncoro:
I am writing to invite you to participate in the National Bureau for Economic Research (NBER) / BREAD Development Economics Fall program meeting which will be held in Cambridge, Massachusetts on November 22-23, 2019. 
We would be delighted if you are able to join us. I understand your expenses will be covered by MIT. The program and logistical information will be sent to you soon.
Please let me know if you have any questions. Sincerely,
Rob Shannon
Assistant Director, Conference NBER
